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At the Vanderbilt: Arena Players Repertory Theater Presents  
Murder at the Howard Johnson’s December 9-31 

 

Special New Year’s Eve Performance and Celebration on December 31 
 

CENTERPORT, NY (November 26, 2011) – The Arena Players Repertory Theater will present the  

Murder at the Howard Johnson’s, opening Friday, December 9, at 8:00 p.m. The production runs 

through December 31(except Christmas Eve and Christmas Day, December 24-25) at the Suffolk 

County Vanderbilt Carriage House Theater. The December 31 performance will be a special New 

Year’s event. 
 

In this light and funny suspense comedy by Ron 

Clark and Sam Bobrick – about a love triangle 

in a Howard Johnson’s Motor Inn – all is fair in 

love, even murder. Even though the murder 

attempts fail, the laughter triumphs amid the 

mirth-provoking situations and extravagant 

sight gags. 

 

Performances are at 8:00 p.m. Friday and 

Saturday, 3:00 p.m. Sunday. Tickets are $20 on 

Friday and Sunday, $25 on Saturday. 

 
New Year’s Eve Celebration 2011-2012 

The Arena Players invite you to join them and 

start the New Year with laughter and joy. The 

performance will begin at 9:00 p.m. Wine, 

champagne, coffee and pastries will be served 

throughout the evening. Tickets: $60. Special 
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Paul Schalou, Amanda Griemsman, Thomas Bellezza 

 

 



deal: Buy one ticket, get the second ticket for 50 percent off. Reservations are highly suggested. For 

reservations, ticket purchases, and further information, please call 516-293-0674 or the Vanderbilt 

Museum at 631-854-5579. Or visit the website, www.ArenaPlayers.org. 

 

The Vanderbilt’s Carriage House Theater is located at 180 Little Neck Road in Centerport, NY, and 

is accessible to the handicapped.  

 

Arena Players Repertory Company is a non-profit company funded in part by Suffolk County under 

the auspices of the Office of Cultural Affairs, Steve Levy, County Executive; New York State 

Council for the Arts; JP Morgan Chase Re-grant Program and individual contributions. 

tel:516-293-0674
http://www.arenaplayers.org/

